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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of Bulgaria 
Mr. Vice President,
Ethiopia warmly welcomes the delegation of Bulgaria to this cycle of the UPR and thanks it for presenting the national report. 
We recognize Bulgaria’s acceptance of almost all recommendations from the 2nd cycle review and submission of its voluntary midterm report. In addition, fulfilment of periodic reporting obligations under international human rights instruments inter alia CRC, ICERD CCPR and CEDAW are laudable. 
The process of deinstitutionalisation of care for children, the elderly and persons with disabilities as well as the proposed amendment to the Asylum and Refugee Act to provide for further procedural guarantees for asylum seekers are steps in the right direction. 

In a spirit of constructive dialogue, Ethiopia recommends Bulgaria to: 
1. Continue its efforts of guaranteeing the right of children to a family environment and access to quality care and services

2. Further strengthen the supportive environment for access to quality education for children and students with special needs.   
Ethiopia wishes Bulgaria a successful review. 
I thank you Mr. Vice President

